
From: Charlie Griffith
To: Mary Ackerman
Subject: FW: Deck Variance
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:23:37 AM
Attachments: Deck plans.pdf

Mary,
 
Could you please add this stuff to the BZA agenda under 1412 Garfield?  I’ve got the cover sheets pretty much done and just need to proofread them, so hopefully I can get them to you by 9 or 9:30. 
 

Charlie Griffith, AICP
Associate Planner
City of Waukesha
Phone: 262-524-3529
Email: cgriffith@waukesha-wi.gov
 
201 Delafield St., Waukesha, WI, 53188
https://waukesha-wi.gov/
 

         

 

 
 

From: Tom Anderson <tom111685@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 8:01 PM
To: Charlie Griffith <CGriffith@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Deck Variance
 
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 
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Charlie,
Attached or some drawings for my deck and some pictures of my back yard. Regarding the variance filed for 1412 Garfield ave Waukesha. Please contact me with any questions. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Begin forwarded message

https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS

